

State of New Jersey

DEPARTMENT OF THE TREASURY
DIVISION OF PENSIONS AND BENEFITS
(609) 292-7524 TDD (609) 292-7718
www.state.nj.us/treasury/pensions

November 16, 2007

MAILING ADDRESS: PO Box 295 TRENTON NJ 08625-0295

LOCATION: 50 WEST STATE STREET TRENTON NEW JERSEY

MICHELLENE DAVIS
Acting State Treasurer

FREDERICK J. BEAVER
Director

G. Philip Lewis, Esquire 105 Stockington Road Woodstown, NJ 08098

Re:

PERS# I

Dear Mr. Lewis:

JON S. CORZINE

Governor

In response to your letter to me dated November 5, 2007, I can only say I am sorry that you feel that the Board of Trustees of the Public Emplryees' Retirement System (PERS) did not properly consider your matter. However, you will recall that prior to the September 19, 2007 Board meeting, in response to your letter of September 4, 2007 wherein you indicated that you wanted to meet with the Board to clarify issues relating to the status of JTPA employees, I telephoned you to inform you that the Board would only be addressing the current matter of your request purchase, not issues previously decided through the Courts. The Board did constant all of the documentation that was presented. Thereafter, the Board determined the later of the issues that you raised were not relevant to the matter currently before the

I understand your frustration and that my response will not be satisfactory to you. I do wish you well in your future enclavors.

Respectfully, Coatex

Kathleen Coates, CEBS Secretary, Board of Trustees

Public Employees' Retirement System